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2019 Harris Clash Date Announced 

 

AMES, IOWA, Nov. 14- Bob Harris, owner of Bob Harris Enterprises and promoter of the Harris Clash, has 

announced the date of the 2019 Harris Clash. The race, which headed to Deer Creek Speedway last year 

for the first time in its history, will be returning to the Spring Valley, MN track on August 6th, 2019. 

 

Harris is excited about the future of the event. “There is a certain hype around the announcement of the 

[Harris] Clash date for 2019. The 2018 race was one of the best yet; the fans and everyone involved in 

organizing and promoting the race are excited to see that energy continue into next year. We cannot 

wait to see everyone at Deer Creek Speedway on August 6th for the 2019 Harris Clash!” 

 

The 2018 event featured $1000-to-win IMCA Northern Sport Mods and $3000-to-win IMCA Modifieds, 

yielding a field of 151 cars from 17 states and Canada, the highest car count in Harris Clash history. A 

complete payout and other details for the 2019 Harris Clash are yet to be determined.  

 

First held in 1992, the Harris Clash is a premier event for IMCA Northern Sport Mod and Modified drivers 

across the country, with a unique emphasis on racing manufacturers. More information can be found at 

www.harrisclash.com. 
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